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Storm Spotter Meeting Tuesday in Seneca

(KMZA)--It may be winter, but spring is just around the corner, and with it the threat of severe
weather.

March 3rd-7th is Severe Weather Awareness Week in Kansas, and the statewide tornado safety drill
will be held at 1:30 the afternoon of March 4th.

The National Weather Service will be holding a number of storm spotter meetings across the area
this month and next.

One of those meeting will be held Tuesday evening in Seneca at the Pioneer Building located at 710
Pioneer Street. The meeting, which will be begin at 7 that evening, will focus on severe storm
safety, preparedness and awareness.

The public is invited to attend.
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